Doney Park Water
“A Member-Owned Cooperative”

Minutes

November 28, 2018
Directors Present:      Jim Timney



Larry Davis

David Spence
Selden Wasson
Directors Absent:
None
Also Present:
        
Bill Linville – General Manager




Missy Oates – Staff
The Board of Directors held their regularly scheduled Board Meeting at the Doney Park Water office at 5290 E Northgate Loop, Flagstaff AZ.  President Jim Timney called the meeting to order at 11:00 a.m.
The first agenda item was the Approval of the October 2018 Board Meeting Minutes.  All Directors present reviewed the minutes. Director Wasson made a motion to approve the minutes.  Director Davis seconded the motion, all were in favor, and the motion to approve was passed.
The second agenda item was Communication from Members. Present were Margo, Lois and Issac Neff regarding the gate that they installed to their properties.  Their concern is that a lot of people use their drive to turn around and they get excess traffic from the church and the animal shelter.  They have a high problem with transients as well.  It was stated that the gate would have to be removed or seek other options of making it open at all times and accessible due to the fact that the meters are behind the gate and not accessible.  They will decide what they need to do to fix the issue and get back with us.  Bill asked them to get back with us within 30 days with a solution.
Tim Womak who was on the agenda for second development fee did not attend the meeting. 
The Board then reviewed the Operations/Field Reports, Office Reports, and Financial Statements.  Director Wasson made a motion to approve, Director Davis seconded the motion, all were in favor, and the motion to approve was passed.
The last agenda items were the approval of Purchase Requests and Other Business.  There were no Purchase orders.  
The Board received Richard Downey’s resignation from the board due to relocation out of the area.  The Board will post the Board vacancy on the Website with a much deserved thank you for Richard Downey and his years of service to the company.

Director Davis made a motion to adjourn the meeting, Director Timney seconded the motion, all were in favor, and the motion was passed.  The meeting adjourned at 12:08p.m.
________________________________                       ________________________
Secretary
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